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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for SHD3ABP-313145-22 at In the townland of Boherboy, 

Saggart Road, Co Dublin
Attachments: 46908CON1roads_11627.docx

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Friday 13 May 2022 13:11 
To: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Colm Maguire <cmaguire@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for SHD3ABP-313145-22 at In the townland of Boherboy, Saggart Road, Co Dublin 
 
Colm,  
Please see below comments on SHD3ABP-313145-22. 
 

 The lighting design as submitted is acceptable with the caveats below. 
 A new lighting system will be required on Boherboy Road along the new footpath constructed as 

part of this proposal but should also be extend up to the junction with Blessington Rd as there is 
currently no Public Lighting along this route.  

 Where new roads are to be tied into eixisting roads, existing lighting columns should be 
considered.   

 
Regards,  
Gráinne  
 
 

From: Jason Ryan  
Sent: 29 April 2022 15:04 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for SHD3ABP-313145-22 at In the townland of Boherboy, Saggart Road, Co Dublin 
 
 

Please see attached.    

Kind Regards  
Jason  


